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I’m staunchly opposed to ending Oregon’s vote by mail policy. Voter turnout in 

Oregon is solid because of this policy, and I wish other states would adopt it as well. 

Ending the vote by mail policy is nothing more than an attempt at voter suppression, 

creating a system that makes it hard for many people to vote - especially when those 

people likely vote against the GOP. There is truly no benefit to eliminating a policy 

that’s been functioning for over 30 years. There is no rampant voter fraud with mail in 

ballots. There’s no conspiracy here, it’s simply easier for people to vote by mail and 

republicans want to squash those voices.  

 

Leave it alone. Vote by mail needs to stay.  


